
 

PRESS RELEASE 

On April 13, 2015 Bethlehem School was placed on a lock-down due to a statement that was written on 

a wall concerning a bomb threat.  The Holmes District School Board staff followed protocol placing the 

school on lock-down and notifying Law Enforcement.  Students were evacuated from the campus and 

the school was searched thoroughly, No device was found to be on or around the campus.  Enough 

evidence was obtained to charge a juvenile subject with Written/Terroristic Threats in this incident.   

 


